
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:   Planning and Zoning Board Members 

 

FROM   Marissa Da Breo-Latchman, Environmental Planner II 

 

SUBJECT: City of Port St. Lucie Intermodal Transit Facility-Landscape 

Modification-Request to Table Application (P24-142) 

 
DATE:   September 23, 2024 

 
 

 Planning and Zoning Department staff requests that the Board table this item 

to the November 5, 2024 meeting to allow the applicant and consultant time 
to schedule and conduct a neighborhood meeting.   

 
 
Thank you. 

 
 


